
 

Please note works are subject to change at short notice. 
 

Keep up-to-date on our Service Disruption page at: 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/public-transport 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Saturday 14 December 
10am to 3pm 

 

Due to the Buckingham Christmas Parade buses will NOT 
serve the High Street, the ‘Market Hill’ stops on Moreton 

Road, the ‘Chandos Road’, ‘Upper School’ stops on London 
Road and Maids Moreton between these times. Routes will 

divert as follows: 
 

Service 132: will not be able to serve Western Avenue, Overn 
Avenue, Moreton Road or Maids Moreton. Journeys between 
10am and 2pm will depart from the stops on Stratford Road. 

 

Service 60: will divert after serving Tesco via A421, A413, 
Bourton Road, Bourtonville and London Road in a one-way 

loop. 
 

Service X6: after serving Tesco will divert via the London 
Road, then Bourtonville, Bourton Road, A413 and will resume 
its journey to Milton Keynes at Stratford Road and vice versa. 
Passengers on the London Road are advised to wait between 

Bourtonville and Bernadines Way, and hail to the driver to 
stop. 

 

Service X5: will serve the Tesco, London Road stop only. 
 

BUSES DIVERTED 



 

Please note works are subject to change at short notice. 
 

Keep up-to-date on our Service Disruption page at: 
www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/public-transport 

 

Services diverted via Bourtonville will stop where safe, if 
hailed. 


